
Ticket to Work 
 

 

What is the Ticket Program? 

The Ticket to Work Program is an innovative program for individuals with disabilities who want to 
work. It increases your available choices when obtaining employment services, vocational rehabilitation 
services, and other support services you may need to get or keep a job. It is a free and voluntary service. 
You can use the Ticket if you choose, but there is no penalty for not using it. While you are using the 
Ticket, the Social Security Administration (SSA) will not conduct a continuing disability medical review 
of your case. 

How Does the Program Work for You? 

The Ticket Program is flexible and voluntary. Beneficiaries receiving Tickets can contact one or more 
Employment Networks (EN), such as New Frontiers Employment Services, to discuss services; and, once 
an agreement between you and the EN is reached, the two of you develop a work plan to assist you in 
reaching your employment goal. 
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